
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
25 January 2019 

 

Circular 1 - 2019 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Resident 
 

Western Province Catering – Bergvliet Coffee Shop Opening  

It is with great pleasure that we inform you of the opening of our Bergvliet Coffee Shop in the 
clubhouse on Tuesday, 29 January 2019.   

Western Province Catering will run the coffee shop and will serve all day breakfast, toasted 
sandwiches/tremezzinis and light meals with hot and cold beverages. Please see enclosed menu. 

The Coffee Shop will be open daily, Monday to Friday from 9am – 5pm. It will be closed on 
Saturdays and Sundays. Payment may be made by cash, card or pre-paid account.  

We hope you will enjoy this new facility and remember your patronage is important to its success. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

___________________      
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager       
 


